CONSULATE GENERAL OF PAKISTAN
TORONTO

PRESS RELEASE

The 71% Independence Day of Pakistan will be observed on 14 August 2018.
To mark the national occasion, the Consulate General of Pakistan will be
holding the official flag-hoisting ceremony on Tuesday, 14 August 2018 at
10:00 a.m.

The ceremony will be held at the Consulate General of Pakistan - 7880
Keele Street, Units 13-18, Vaughan, Ontario L4K 4G7.

All members of Pakistani community are cordially invited to attend the
ceremony.
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